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Happy New Year!

Meet JASPER
Meet Jasper, one of our beloved Dalmatians! 

He's a sweet boy who loves his sisters and 
friends equally. Jasper has a playful, goofy 
side, but he's also a total softie who adores 
hugs and kisses. We're thrilled to see him 

every time he comes to daycare, and we're 
grateful to his mom for bringing him to us!

Welcome 2025! First, we want to thank everyone who brought us delicious treats over 
the holidays! We appreciated and enjoyed every last bite. Thank you!  

As the new year rolls in, we take time to reflect on all the memories made in 2024 and 
then turn our thoughts to the future and all the new year has in store. I pray in 2025 you 
can spend quality time with your loved ones, your health is good, and you get lots of pet 

kisses and love throughout the year. We thank you for trusting us to take care of, and 
love your pets and look forward to another year making memories together!
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Pet of the Month

Calendar
• January 1 - CLOSED for New Year's Day

Tips From the GroomerTips From the Groomer

Tips From the Groomer
In our next edition of "Tips From the Groomer" 

series, we share expert advice on the importance 
of receiving professional grooming services, and 
starting early.  Check out the full article below: 
 Puppy Grooming 101: At the Groomer 

Click title for full article

https://ahccmadison.com/articles/grooming
https://ahccmadison.com/articles/grooming
https://ahccmadison.com/articles/grooming

